
Follow us on 

 

 

https://www.sblacademy.org.uk/
https://www.sblacademy.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy
https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy
https://www.futuralearning.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy


SBL Academy On the Radar June 2023 

Follow us on 

 

 

 

https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy
https://www.futuralearning.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy


SBL Academy On the Radar June 2023 

Follow us on 

https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy
https://www.futuralearning.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy


SBL Academy On the Radar June 2023 

Follow us on 

 

https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy
https://www.futuralearning.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy


SBL Academy On the Radar June 2023 

Follow us on 

 

 

 

https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy
https://www.futuralearning.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/SBLAcademy


SBL Academy On the Radar June 2023 

Follow us on 

Our athletes competed in high jump, 100m, 200m, 800m. We had a mixture of results where the athletes came, 1st , 2nd and 
3rd in their main events. Well done to you all - fantastic results! 
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MyChildAtSchool Update 

 

From the 23rd of June MCAS is launching a 

simplified login for parents which will 

have many advantages for all parents, 

and especially for those who may have 

more than one child either at SBL or 

other schools within the trust. 

Instead of needing a school ID, username 

and password you will simply need your 

email address and MCAS password. 

 

This will be enough to log you in to your 

account on either the website or through 

the app (which we recommend if you are 

on a mobile device). If you do not know 

your password you will be able to use the 

“Reset Password” link on the site or app 

to get it reset. 

We will remind you of this nearer the 
time, and of course if you have any issues 
with MCAS you can contact the school 
using the MCAS helpdesk, or the contact 
form on the school website. 
 

Mr Smy, Director of eLearning and IT operations 
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